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Please vote no on SB1154.  At a time when we should be reducing regulations in 

order to encourage new construction and make housing more affordable, this bill only 

adds to the bureaucracy and accomplishes nothing.  Instead: Center local Ground 

Water Advisory Councils with real decision-making power, 

Require consent-based inspections, 

Use transparent, peer-reviewed science to identify causes, 

Limit agency mandates to situations with clear, demonstrable harm. 


